PEACE Zone Recovery Center to Hold One Year Anniversary Open House,
March 6, 2014

Evansville, Indiana — February 28, 2014 - Evansville’s first and only Recovery Center,
PEACE Zone, is excited to announce its one year anniversary open house. PEACE Zone
opened February 28, 2013 and is open to the public for an open house on Thursday, March
6, 2014 from 4:30-6:30 pm.

PEACE Zone is peer-run (individuals in recovery are active in running the organization)
and assists individuals in recovery from mental health issues through peer support,
socialization opportunities, physical wellness, art expression groups, and recovery groups.
Anyone struggling with a mental health issue is welcome to visit and become a member.
Individuals who come will find a nonjudgmental and supportive atmosphere to work on
their recovery. During its first year of operation in 2013, PEACE Zone had over 3,000
visits, and currently has 20-35 daily visitors.

Everyone in the community is welcome to attend the open house. Take a tour, learn about
our programs, and meet our staff and volunteers.

About PEACE Zone Recovery Center

(Peer Empowerment & Advocacy in the Community of Evansville)

PEACE Zone is a peer-run recovery center that offers support to individuals age 18 and
older who live with mental health issues, including depression and anxiety. PEACE Zone
does not provide nor should be a replacement for professional treatment.

HOURS:

Tue 3-7,
Wed-Thur 9-4
Fri-Mon closed

Contact:

Lori Rivera

Program Coordinator

PEACE Zone Recovery Center
410 Mulberry Street
Evansville, IN 47713
812.436.4352
riveral@peaceevansville.org
www.peaceevansville.org




